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Dear Beacon View Families 
  
We are already at the half way mark for the school year which seems crazy and with the second half of spring 
and the whole summer terms to come we look forward to geƫng outside and enjoying the outdoors as much as 
possible. We wish you all a very enjoyable half term. We have been sending out informaƟon about free acƟviƟes 
that are happening over the break so we hope this will have given you some extra ideas. 
  
We know that there has been a couple of illnesses going around which have impacted aƩendance, we really 
hope that everyone will get beƩer between now and the start of the new term. There are a few changes 
happening aŌer half term which are in this newsleƩer. We look forward to seeing everyone back on Monday 
19th February 2024 ready to start learning at 08.40 am. 
  
Have a lovely break. 
Sally Hodgson 

Kindness 
 
I am sorry to say that we have had a few children making unkind comments to other 
children about their weight as well as other things. Kindness is a key part of our school 
culture with our kindness bear being given to a child who has been nominated by their 
peers every week. Whilst we will be picking up on this, alongside the different values aŌer 
half term, we would appreciate you talking about this with your child/ren to further support 
this. 

School Family Advisory Group 
 
Thank you to the parents/carers who put themselves forward to be part of the school family 
advisory group. We met this week for the first Ɵme and I really appreciate their Ɵme. As we 
make changes in school we will meet as a group to discuss the tweaks we are making to get a 
parents/carers perspecƟve, especially around the communicaƟon of changes. There is a clear 
remit for this group. If you would like to be part of this, please drop an email 
to school@beaconviewprimary.co.uk 

Half Term—Free/Low cost Events 
 
If you are looking for things to do 
this half term, there are lots of 
free or low-cost acƟviƟes 
happening in Libraries and museums in and around 
Portsmouth. Check out the SLS parent newsleƩer 
sent out on Thursday and all other informaƟon is 
aƩached to this newsleƩer. 

Bags2school—CollecƟon day is 
Tuesday 20th 

AŌer February half term we will 
be doing the Bags2School Fundraiser. All children will be 
given a bag for puƫng clothing etc in. In case you are 
having a clear out, we thought it would be useful to share 
with you the things they will and won’t take so you can 
put them into a black bag unƟl the bags2school books 
arrive.  

PE Days changing for GARRISON and TALENT ONLY 
 
The new days for the above classes will be: 
Garrison—Tuesday and Wednesday 
Talent—Monday and Thursday 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 

 
Half Term 

Monday 12th February—Friday 16th February 
 

Bags2School day 
 Monday 19th February - drop oƯ (collected 

Tuesday 20th February) 
 

SATS Books Order Deadline 
Friday 23rd March 

 

World Book Day  
Thursday 7th March 

 
Comic Relief  

Friday 15th March 
 

Year 5 residential  
Wednesday 20th March—Friday 22nd March 

(Full balance due by Friday 8th March) 
 

INSET days 
Thursday 28th March 

Monday 15th April 
 

Easter Holidays 
Friday 29th March—16th April 

AƩendance 
 
We are aware that there have been some stomach bugs and coughs etc. going around.  
As soon as the children are fit again, please can we get them back into school. If a child 
has a slight cough or cold, they can come into school. It is really important that we teach our children really 
good aƩendance as early as possible so that when they get to their working lives this is the norm for them. 
Thank you to everyone who is already supporƟng this expectaƟon. 
Please ensure that you call the school sickness line or email us to inform of any absence before 9am. 
Thank you. 



TO REPORT AN ABSENCE PLEASE CALL 
02392 375302 

OPTION 1 

AƩendance StaƟsƟcs  
We aim for all children to be in school every 

day. Each week a cerƟficate for the best class 
aƩendance will be given out.   

CongratulaƟons to Valiant Class who achieved 
95.7%  

Leisure Card 

You can find the applicaƟon form for applying 
aƩached with this newsleƩer. 

Extra Curricular Clubs  

Clubs for next term will go live on Arbor 
tonight at 6pm. The booking Ɵme will 

remain open unƟl Friday 16th February. 


